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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

What a busy week at Westbrook Park! I would like to begin by announcing Erin 
Connell, our student teacher for the next six weeks. She is joining us from Saint 
Joe’s University and has done an excellent job so far. The students enjoy having 
her and she enjoys spending each day with them and learning from them! This 
week we celebrated Red Ribbon Week, which focuses on living a healthy life and 
pledging to stay drug free. There were a number of themed activities, some of 
which included pajama day, a walk out on drugs and showing school spirit. We 
ended the week with our annual fall parade, which was preceded with grade level 
activities and get togethers. Also, a brief reminder that the WBP Trunk or Treat is 
tonight if you were planning on attending. The first month of Book It Logs are 
due next week as well if you are completing them.I hope you all have a safe and 
fun filled weekend as we get ready to move into the month of November.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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